
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

 

Regarding Agenda Item 8C: You were elected to represent the people not the Sheriff Department. As your constituent 

I am demanding accountability of the Sheriff Dept. Withholding transparency questions your ability to represent the 

people who elected you. I reside in the 4th district and I support the audit and necessary restructuring of the Sheriff 

Department. 

 

Thank you, 

LS Wooten 

 


